
On May 4, 2022 U.S. Congresswoman Cori Bush presented 
Affinia Healthcare with an award of two million dollars ($2M) in 
Congressionally-directed funding.  This award is the largest 
among ten projects totaling over nine million dollars approved by 
Congress in March under Representative Bush’s 2022 
Community Funding Initiative for Missouri’s 1st Congressional 
District. 
 
The funds awarded are planned for investment toward the 
construction of a 15,000 sq. ft. community health center adjacent 
to the Emerson YMCA at 3390 Pershall in Ferguson. 
 
Affinia Healthcare is extremely grateful to Congresswoman Bush 
for her outstanding support, which will help further vital access 
to high quality primary health care for vulnerable individuals in 
our region. 

 
 
Alan O. Freeman, DMgt, FACHE 
President and CEO 


